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OVERVIEW:  Section 9 of S.L. 2021-160 reduces the controlled hunting preserve operator license for 

rabbits from $100 to $25. 

This section became effective September 20, 2021. 

PRIOR LAW/BILL ANALYSIS:   

The Wildlife Resources Commission is authorized to set standards for and license three types of controlled 

hunting preserves: one for domestically raised birds, one for foxes and coyotes, and one for rabbits. Under 

prior law, the fee for a controlled hunting preserve operator license for rabbits was $100. 

Section 9 of S.L. 2021-160 reduces the fee for a controlled hunting preserve operator license for rabbits 

from $100 to $25. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  This section became effective September 20, 2021. 


